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Schedule for Commissioner Jones, May 24 – 31 
 
Tuesday, May 25 
Commissioner of Education Dwight D. Jones will be in Washington, 
D.C., to co-chair NCATE’s Blue Ribbon Panel on Clinical Preparation. 
The National Council for Accreditation of Teacher Education is the 
teaching profession’s organization to help establish high quality 
teacher, specialist, and administrator preparation. 
Location: Hilton Washington Embassy Row Hotel, Consulate Room, 
2015 Massachusetts Ave., N.W., Washington, D.C. 
 
Friday, May 28 
The Colorado Department of Education will be closed due to a state-
mandated furlough day. 
 
Monday, May 31 
CDE offices will be closed to observe Memorial Day.  
 
For more information, contact Mark Stevens, 303-866-3898, or Megan 
McDermott, 303-866-2334, in the CDE Office of Communications. To sign up for the 
CDE e-mail news service, please visit 
http://www.cde.state.co.us/Communications/index.html. 
 
Follow us on Twitter at http://twitter.com/codepted 
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